



Turtle Club Little League

6020 Malden Road P.O. Box 37004 Bella Vista Shopper's Drug Mart La Salle, ON N9H 1S0

Dear Potential Sponsor,

As you know, Turtle Club Little League is a non-profit community organization that has supported the needs of La Salle's youth for over 50 years. Our success would not be possible without the generous support of sponsors like you.

This year Turtle Club is the proud host of the Minor Baseball Provincial Championships. Teams, families, and fans from all across Ontario will visit our park during the last week of July 2012.

At this time, we are reaching out to local businesses to help support us in providing our young baseball players and their families with the best experience possible during the tournament. As the host of the tournament, Turtle Club does incur many additional costs in order to make the tournament a success. That is why we are counting on your support.

Please consider the various sponsorship packages made specifically for this tournament. There are many options and advertising opportunities that will fit any budget. The deadline for sponsors is June 30th. Please take the time to read over the options and consider one that would best fit your company's needs.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (519) 734-1718, or at sponsorship@turtleclubbaseball.com

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nikki Maxey Sponsorship Director TurtleClubBaseball.com

